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  HWM ,2004-12 Singapore's leading tech magazine gives its readers the power
to decide with its informative articles and in-depth reviews.
  Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander M. Wyglinski,Robin
Getz,Travis Collins,Di Pu,2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering with Software-Defined
Radio, this book provides a practical approach to quickly learning the
software-defined radio (SDR) concepts needed for work in the field. This up-
to-date volume guides readers on how to quickly prototype wireless designs
using SDR for real-world testing and experimentation. This book explores
advanced wireless communication techniques such as OFDM, LTE, WLA, and
hardware targeting. Readers will gain an understanding of the core concepts
behind wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency front-end, analog-to-
digital and digital-to-analog converters, as well as various processing
technologies. Moreover, this volume includes chapters on timing estimation,
matched filtering, frame synchronization message decoding, and source coding.
The orthogonal frequency division multiplexing is explained and details about
HDL code generation and deployment are provided. The book concludes with
coverage of the WLAN toolbox with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are provided throughout the
book. Both MATLAB and Simulink source code are included to assist readers
with their projects in the field.
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  Start with Why Simon Sinek,2011-12-27 The inspirational bestseller that
ignited a movement and asked us to find our WHY Discover the book that is
captivating millions on TikTok and that served as the basis for one of the
most popular TED Talks of all time—with more than 56 million views and
counting. Over a decade ago, Simon Sinek started a movement that inspired
millions to demand purpose at work, to ask what was the WHY of their
organization. Since then, millions have been touched by the power of his
ideas, and these ideas remain as relevant and timely as ever. START WITH WHY
asks (and answers) the questions: why are some people and organizations more
innovative, more influential, and more profitable than others? Why do some
command greater loyalty from customers and employees alike? Even among the
successful, why are so few able to repeat their success over and over? People
like Martin Luther King Jr., Steve Jobs, and the Wright Brothers had little
in common, but they all started with WHY. They realized that people won't
truly buy into a product, service, movement, or idea until they understand
the WHY behind it. START WITH WHY shows that the leaders who have had the
greatest influence in the world all think, act and communicate the same
way—and it's the opposite of what everyone else does. Sinek calls this
powerful idea The Golden Circle, and it provides a framework upon which
organizations can be built, movements can be led, and people can be inspired.
And it all starts with WHY.
  HWM ,2008-07 Singapore's leading tech magazine gives its readers the power
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to decide with its informative articles and in-depth reviews.
  Invisible Engines David S. Evans,Andrei Hagiu,Richard
Schmalensee,2008-02-15 Harnessing the power of software platforms: what
executives and entrepreneurs must know about how to use this technology to
transform industries and how to develop the strategies that will create value
and drive profits. Software platforms are the invisible engines that have
created, touched, or transformed nearly every major industry for the past
quarter century. They power everything from mobile phones and automobile
navigation systems to search engines and web portals. They have been the
source of enormous value to consumers and helped some entrepreneurs build
great fortunes. And they are likely to drive change that will dwarf the
business and technology revolution we have seen to this point. Invisible
Engines examines the business dynamics and strategies used by firms that
recognize the transformative power unleashed by this new revolution—a
revolution that will change both new and old industries. The authors argue
that in order to understand the successes of software platforms, we must
first understand their role as a technological meeting ground where
application developers and end users converge. Apple, Microsoft, and Google,
for example, charge developers little or nothing for using their platforms
and make most of their money from end users; Sony PlayStation and other game
consoles, by contrast, subsidize users and make more money from developers,
who pay royalties for access to the code they need to write games. More
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applications attract more users, and more users attract more applications.
And more applications and more users lead to more profits. Invisible Engines
explores this story through the lens of the companies that have mastered this
platform-balancing act. It offers detailed studies of the personal computer,
video game console, personal digital assistant, smart mobile phone, and
digital media software platform industries, focusing on the business
decisions made by industry players to drive profits and stay a step ahead of
the competition. Shorter discussions of Internet-based software platforms
provide an important glimpse into a future in which the way we buy, pay,
watch, listen, learn, and communicate will change forever. An electronic
version of this book is available under a Creative Commons license.
  Consuming Music Together Kenton O'Hara,Barry Brown,2006-01-09 Listening to,
buying and sharing music is an immensely important part of everyday life. Yet
recent technological developments are increasingly changing how we use and
consume music. This book collects together the most recent studies of music
consumption, and new developments in music technology. It combines the
perspectives of both social scientists and technology designers, uncovering
how new music technologies are actually being used, along with discussions of
new music technologies still in development. With a specific focus on the
social nature of music, the book breaks new ground in bringing together
discussions of both the social and technological aspects of music use.
Chapters cover topics such as the use of the iPod, music technologies which
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encourage social interaction in public places, and music sharing on the
internet. A valuable collection for anyone concerned with the future of music
technology, this book will be of particular interest to those designing new
music technologies, those working in the music industry, along with students
of music and new technology.
  A Practical Guide to Computer Forensics Investigations Darren R. Hayes,2015
A Practical Guide to Computer Forensics Investigations introduces the newest
technologies along with detailed information on how the evidence contained on
these devices should be analyzed. Packed with practical, hands-on activities,
students will learn unique subjects from chapters including Mac Forensics,
Mobile Forensics, Cyberbullying, and Child Endangerment. This well-developed
book will prepare students for the rapidly-growing field of computer
forensics for a career with law enforcement, accounting firms, banks and
credit card companies, private investigation companies, or government
agencies.
  Ringtone Yves L. Doz,Keeley Wilson,2018 This book recounts one of the
greatest and most spectacular business successes and downfalls in history:
that of Nokia in mobile phones. The analysis of Nokia's story distills more
general observations and learning points for leaders of other corporations,
management scholars, and students.
  The Illustrated Guide to Assistive Technology and Devices (EasyRead Super
Large 20pt Edition) Suzanne Robitaille,2010
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  Radio Design in Nanometer Technologies Mohammed Ismail,Delia R. de Llera
González,2007-06-16 Radio Design in Nanometer Technologies is the first
volume that looks at the integrated radio design problem as a piece of a big
puzzle, namely the entire chipset or single chip that builds an entire
wireless system. This is the only way to successfully design radios to meet
the stringent demands of today’s increasingly complex wireless systems.
  Spotify For Dummies Kim Gilmour,2011-10-19 The ultimate beginner guide to
the groundbreaking music service, Spotify! Spotify is a free online streaming
music platform that allows users to listen to songs on demand over the
Internet--without having to buy or own the actual tracks. This fun and
friendly guide walks you through how best to use this sweet-sounding service.
Covering everything from using Spotify on selected mobile phones to creating
and sharing your own playlists, Spotify For Dummies has it all. Experienced
author Kim Gilmour details the ins and outs of this revolutionary music, from
installing and setup to discovering new artists and taking your musical
enjoyment to new levels. Explores the social networking aspects of Spotify
and how to integrate with them Helps you navigate through the various
editions of Spotify Shows you how to take Spotify with you on your mobile
device Encourages you to merge your own music collection with Spotify This
book is spot on! Start using Spotify today with this handy guide by your
side.
  The Mindset Lists of American History Tom McBride,Ron Nief,2011-05-25
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Snapshots of the U.S.'s last nine generations—from the creators of the
Mindset List media sensation Just as high school graduates in 1957 couldn't
imagine life without zippers, those of 2009 can't imagine having to enter
phone booths and deposit coins in order to call someone from the street
corner. Every August, the Mindset List highlights the cultural touchstones
that have shaped the lives of that year's incoming college class. Now this
fascinating book extends the Mindset List approach to dramatize what it was
like to grow up for every American generation since 1880, showcasing the
remarkable changes in what Americans have considered normal about the world
around them. Expands Tom McBride and Ron Nief's popular annual Mindset Lists
to explore the mindset of nine generations of Americans, from 1880 to the
future high school graduates of 2030 Offers a novel and absorbing way to
understand the frame of reference of Americans through history, whether it's
the high school grads of 1918, who viewed riding an elevator as a thrill
second only to roller coasters, or those of 2009, who have always thought of
friend as an active verb Puts a human face on the evolution of historical
changes related to technology, the struggle for rights and equality, the
calamities of war and depression, and other areas The annual Mindset List
garners extensive media attention, including on Today, The Early Show, the
NBC Nightly News, CNN, and Fox as well as in the Wall Street Journal, the New
York Times, USA Today, the Los Angeles Times, Time magazine, and hundreds of
international publications Whatever your own generational mindset, this book
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will give you an entertaining and important new tool for understanding the
unique perspective and experience of Americans over more than a hundred and
fifty years.
  Transmedia Marketing Anne Zeiser,2015-06-19 Transmedia Marketing: From Film
and TV to Games and Digital Media skillfully guides media makers and media
marketers through the rapidly changing world of entertainment and media
marketing. Its groundbreaking transmedia approach integrates storytelling and
marketing content creation across multiple media platforms – harnessing the
power of audience to shape and promote your story. Through success stories,
full color examples of effective marketing techniques in action, and insight
from top entertainment professionals, Transmedia Marketing covers the
fundamentals of a sound 21st century marketing and content plan. You’ll
master the strategy behind conducting research, identifying target audiences,
setting goals, and branding your project. And, you’ll learn first-hand how to
execute your plan’s publicity, events, advertising, trailers, digital and
interactive content, and social media. Transmedia Marketing enlivens these
concepts with: Hundreds of vibrant examples from across media platforms – The
Hunger Games, Prometheus, The Dark Knight, Bachelorette, The Lord of the
Rings, Despicable Me 2, Food, Inc., Breaking Bad, House of Cards, Downton
Abbey, Game of Thrones, Top Chef, Pokémon, BioShock Infinite, Minecraft,
Outlast, Titanfall, LEGO Marvel Super Heroes, Halo 4, Lonelygirl15, Annoying
Orange Real-world advice from 45 leading industry writers, directors,
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producers, composers, distributors, marketers, publicists, critics,
journalists, attorneys, and executives from markets, festivals, awards, and
guilds Powerful in-depth case studies showcasing successful approaches – A.I.
Artificial Intelligence, Mad Men, Lizzie Bennet Diaries, Here Comes Honey Boo
Boo, and Martin Scorsese Presents the Blues Extensive Web content at
www.transmediamarketing.com featuring a primer on transmedia platforms –
film, broadcast, print, games, digital media, and experiential media;
expanded case studies; sample marketing plans and materials; and exclusive
interviews With Transmedia Marketing, you’ll be fully versed in the art of
marketing film, TV, games, and digital media and primed to write and achieve
the winning plan for your next media project.
  What Money Can't Buy Michael J. Sandel,2012-04-24 Should we pay children to
read books or to get good grades? Should we allow corporations to pay for the
right to pollute the atmosphere? Is it ethical to pay people to test risky
new drugs or to donate their organs? What about hiring mercenaries to fight
our wars? Auctioning admission to elite universities? Selling citizenship to
immigrants willing to pay? In What Money Can't Buy, Michael J. Sandel takes
on one of the biggest ethical questions of our time: Is there something wrong
with a world in which everything is for sale? If so, how can we prevent
market values from reaching into spheres of life where they don't belong?
What are the moral limits of markets? In recent decades, market values have
crowded out nonmarket norms in almost every aspect of life—medicine,
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education, government, law, art, sports, even family life and personal
relations. Without quite realizing it, Sandel argues, we have drifted from
having a market economy to being a market society. Is this where we want to
be?In his New York Times bestseller Justice, Sandel showed himself to be a
master at illuminating, with clarity and verve, the hard moral questions we
confront in our everyday lives. Now, in What Money Can't Buy, he provokes an
essential discussion that we, in our market-driven age, need to have: What is
the proper role of markets in a democratic society—and how can we protect the
moral and civic goods that markets don't honor and that money can't buy?
  Mobile Communications Schiller,2008-09
  A Cognitive Psychology of Mass Communication Richard Jackson Harris,Fred W.
Sanborn,2009-05-19 In this fifth edition of A Cognitive Psychology of Mass
Communication, author Richard Jackson Harris continues his examination of how
our experiences with media affect the way we acquire knowledge about the
world, and how this knowledge influences our attitudes and behavior.
Presenting theories from psychology and communication along with reviews of
the corresponding research, this text covers a wide variety of media and
media issues, ranging from the commonly discussed topics – sex, violence,
advertising – to lesser-studied topics, such as values, sports, and
entertainment education. The fifth and fully updated edition offers: highly
accessible and engaging writing contemporary references to all types of media
familiar to students substantial discussion of theories and research,
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including interpretations of original research studies a balanced approach to
covering the breadth and depth of the subject discussion of work from both
psychology and media disciplines. The text is appropriate for Media Effects,
Media & Society, and Psychology of Mass Media coursework, as it examines the
effects of mass media on human cognitions, attitudes, and behaviors through
empirical social science research; teaches students how to examine and
evaluate mediated messages; and includes mass communication research, theory
and analysis.
  5G for the Connected World Devaki Chandramouli,Rainer Liebhart,Juho
Pirskanen,2019-04-29 Comprehensive Handbook Demystifies 5G for Technical and
Business Professionals in Mobile Telecommunication Fields Much is being said
regarding the possibilities and capabilities of the emerging 5G technology,
as the evolution towards 5G promises to transform entire industries and many
aspects of our society. 5G for the Connected World offers a comprehensive
technical overview that telecommunication professionals need to understand
and take advantage of these developments. The book offers a wide-ranging
coverage of the technical aspects of 5G (with special consideration of the
3GPP Release 15 content), how it enables new services and how it differs from
LTE. This includes information on potential use cases, aspects of radio and
core networks, spectrum considerations and the services primarily driving 5G
development and deployment. The text also looks at 5G in relation to the
Internet of Things, machine to machine communication and technical enablers
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such as LTE-M, NB-IoT and EC-GSM. Additional chapters discuss new business
models for telecommunication service providers and vertical industries as a
result of introducing 5G and strategies for staying ahead of the curve. Other
topics include: Key features of the new 5G radio such as descriptions of new
waveforms, massive MIMO and beamforming technologies as well as spectrum
considerations for 5G radio regarding all possible bands Drivers, motivations
and overview of the new 5G system – especially RAN architecture and
technology enablers (e.g. service-based architecture, compute-storage split
and network exposure) for native cloud deployments Mobile edge computing,
Non-3GPP access, Fixed-Mobile Convergence Detailed overview of mobility
management, session management and Quality of Service frameworks 5G security
vision and architecture Ultra-low latency and high reliability use cases and
enablers, challenges and requirements (e.g. remote control, industrial
automation, public safety and V2X communication) An outline of the
requirements and challenges imposed by massive numbers of devices connected
to cellular networks While some familiarity with the basics of 3GPP networks
is helpful, 5G for the Connected World is intended for a variety of readers.
It will prove a useful guide for telecommunication professionals,
standardization experts, network operators, application developers and
business analysts (or students working in these fields) as well as
infrastructure and device vendors looking to develop and integrate 5G into
their products, and to deploy 5G radio and core networks.
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  Hacking For Beginners ,2010-12-09
  iPod & iTunes For Dummies Tony Bove,2008-09-22 Whether you’re completely
new to iPod and iTunes or you’d like to discover advanced techniques for
playing, managing, browsing, buying, and storing music and other files, iPod
& iTunes For Dummies, 6th Edition can help you! The iPod and iTunes have
revolutionized how we enjoy music, and this bestselling guide has been
updated to keep you current. Here’s how to use the newest iPods, set up
iTunes on your Mac or PC, purchase music and movies, rip CDs, organize your
media library, make the most of digital sound, and so much more! The latest
iPods are much more than just digital music players. Now, surf the Web, rent
movies, buy songs and directly download them, send and receive e-mails, store
photos, play slideshows, watch videos, and play games. You’ll find
information about all iPod models and how to set up iTunes so you can start
enjoying your iPod right away. You’ll learn how to: Learn how to use the iPod
displays and scrolling wheels Install iTunes and load your music Keep your
library organized so you can search, browse, and sort Create playlists and
burn CDs Use your iPod as a hard drive Share content legally Synchronize your
e-mail, contacts, and bookmarks Complete with lists of ten common problems
and solutions, and eleven tips for the equalizer, iPod & iTunes for Dummies,
6th Edition includes bonus chapters about early iPod models, creating content
for iPod, tips for working with MusicMatch, using your iPod for backup and
restore, and 14 web sources for additional information.
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  Cognitive Radio Architecture Joseph Mitola, III,2006-09-14 An exciting new
technology, described by the one who invented it This is the first book
dedicated to cognitive radio, a promising new technology that is poised to
revolutionize the telecommunications industry with increased wireless
flexibility. Cognitive radio technology integrates computational intelligence
into software-defined radio for embedded intelligent agents that adapt to RF
environments and user needs. Using this technology, users can more fully
exploit the radio spectrum and services available from wireless connectivity.
For example, an attempt to send a 10MB e-mail in a zone where carrier charges
are high might cause a cognitive radio to alert its user and suggest waiting
until getting to the office to use the LAN instead. Cognitive Radio
Architecture examines an ideal cognitive radio that features autonomous
machine learning, computer vision, and spoken or written language perception.
The author of this exciting new book is the inventor of the technology and a
leader in the field. Following his step-by-step introduction, readers can
start building aware/adaptive radios and then make steps towards cognitive
radio. After an introduction to adaptive, aware, and cognitive radio, the
author develops three major themes in three sections: Foundations Radio
Competence User Domain Competence The book makes the design principles of
cognitive radio more accessible to students of teleinformatics, as well as to
wireless communications systems developers. It therefore embraces the
practice of cognitive radio as well as the theory. In particular, the
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publication develops a cognitive architecture that integrates disparate
disciplines, including autonomous machine learning, computer vision, and
language perception technologies. An accompanying CD-ROM contains the Java
source code and compiled class files for applications developed in the book.
In addition, for the convenience of the reader, Web resources introducing key
concepts such as speech applications programmer interfaces (APIs) are
included. Although still five to ten years away from full deployment,
telecommunications giants and research labs around the world are already
dedicating R&D to this new technology. Telecommunications engineers as well
as advanced undergraduate and graduate students can learn the promising
possibilities of this innovative technology from the one who invented it.
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.

Eventually, you will agreed discover a new experience and attainment by
spending more cash. still when? complete you take on that you require to
acquire those all needs in the same way as having significantly cash? Why
dont you try to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will lead you to understand even more vis--vis the globe, experience, some
places, subsequent to history, amusement, and a lot more?
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It is your unquestionably own mature to affect reviewing habit. accompanied
by guides you could enjoy now is Free Music Equalizer For Nokia Windows Phone
below.
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web the moving tale of
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botswana where her own
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san peoples it centres
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paperback
a book summary of maru
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